
THE POINT 
 

AL-MON-O PA AIRSTREAM CLUB 

 

Stay Connected 

Al-Mon-O on the web 

https://

airstreamclub.org/al-

mon-o-pennsylvania 

 

Follow us on 

Facebook 

https://

www.facebook.com/groups/

AlMonO/ 

FROM YOUR PRESIDENT:  
 

Greetings everyone, 
 
I’ll start off by letting you know what’s going on with Region2. On January 14th there was 
a zoom meeting lead by Rich Short, in which Region 2 club presidents participated. 
Several items were on the docket, but foremost was the rally being planned for 
June 10-13, 2021 at the York Expo in York, PA. There was a lot of concern expressed 
about meeting in such a large group with current covid cases and the slow distribution of 
vaccines. So Rich asked us to get feedback from our members. Some of you replied to my 
email about the rally and I appreciate your response. We will have a zoom meeting later 
this month so Rich can hear what our members had to say. One possibility is that it could 
be rescheduled for later in the year.  
 
Region 2 is looking to recruit a volunteer to join the “Airstream Club Foundation”. This is 
a foundation with the purpose of fund raising, non-profit, charity, to serve those in need. 
A way Airstream can give back through its membership. If you are interested in this 
position or the second VP, please contact Rich Short, Region 2 President at 
rcshort49@gmail.com or 609-619-0355 for more information. 
 
Within our own club… I have been contacted by Maria Tobin who would like to plan a 
Cinco De Mayo rally at Sharp’s Campground in Shelocta the 3rd weekend in May. I think 
by May we will be able to do activities outside and be very safe.  
 
Craig and I are hosting a rally at Laurel Hill State Park the weekend of the Blue Grass 
Festival. The dates of the festival are August 21 to 22. We will probably have a dinner 
together on Friday August 20th and plan to meet whether the festival is held or not. The 
festival was cancelled last year but we still had a rally with Denny and Gail hosting and it 
was very successful. So if you think you might go I suggest you re-
serve a site ASAP either at Laurel Hill SP or a nearby campground.  
 
Stay warm, stay healthy and we will see what happens in the next 
month. 
 

Julie 
 

https://al-mon-opa.airstreamclub.net/
https://al-mon-opa.airstreamclub.net/
https://al-mon-opa.airstreamclub.net/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/AlMonO/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/AlMonO/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/AlMonO/
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.shutterstock.com%2Fsearch%2Ffacebook%2Blogo&psig=AOvVaw03bl-I9aN9FA9ZkFK-dGiR&ust=1589538425485000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLC19JuSs-kCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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2021 Officers 

President 

Julie Jansen 

1st Vice President 

Cody Klingler 

2nd Vice President 

Matt Moore 

3rd Vice President 

Open 

Treasurer 

Craig Jansen 

Secretary 

Vinny Rossitto 

1 Year Directors 

Dale Rossitto 

2 Year Directors 

Bud Roberts 

Alice Roberts 

Immediate Past President 

Vinny Rossitto 

Social Media Admin 

Paul Labuda 

Membership Chair,  

Webmaster &  

Newsletter Editor 

Cody Klingler 

Show off your Al-Mon-O Pride! 

Order your club apparel today! 
Order all club apparel from Mike’s Embroidery, owned by 

Cody Klingler.  Please visit the store at: 

https://stores.inksoft.com/almono 

 

You can also find WBAC goods at http://store.wbcci.org 
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 BIRTHDAYS ANNIVERSARIES 

 

 

 

 

  

FEBRUARY 
  

7 Cindy Field 10 Dan & Linda Moore 
8 Cody Klingler 12 Robert & Pamela Arnhold 
20 Don Clayton 

NEWSLETTER IDEAS! 
 

Hello WBAC members of the Al-Mon-O Airstream Club.  Without 

news, there is no newsletter.  Without rallies and luncheons, there is 

nothing to write about.  Or is there?  Some believe this is a time 

where we need one another even more.  Please share articles, 

anecdotes, photos, recipes, jokes, member interviews, anything 

Airstream related that will let us feel connected.  Throw out a prompt 

like “What is your new favorite small appliance?” or “Adventures with 

our first camper.” 

 

Please send your offerings to Cody Klingler (cwk5292@gmail.com) no 

later than the 25th of each month.  Thanks!!! 

 

Meanwhile, be well and stay well. 

 

Thank you!! 

Directory Updates 

The following changes need to be made to the 2021 Directory: 

 

Chip & Erin Eckhard—Change their Bambi to a 22’; Chips birthday is 1-15 and Erin’s birthday is 4-2 

Doug & Cindy Field—Change their zip code to 15736 

Bob Kuszyk—Add a 2011 20’ Flying Cloud to the Airstream list and change his phone number to 412-610-5445 

CLUB LEADERSHIP 
Calling all members!  The club is looking for someone to fill the 3rd Vice President role.  This is a wonderful 

opportunity to contribute to our AL-MON-O family and ultimately guide the future direction of our Club.  If 

you are interested in serving in this position, please reach out to Julie Jansen. 
 

For more photos, visit our Photo Gallery at https://photos.app.goo.gl/bAm5LnFjxbptCX63A 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/bAm5LnFjxbptCX63A
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ONE OF MANY TRIPS WE HAVE BEEN BLESSED TO TAKE 
By Budy & Alice Roberts 

 

This article will detail a nice trip we took in one of our Airstreams back in 2015.  This was one of several trips out west we 

took after we retired.  I basically traveled for work every week, often times much if not all week and visited virtually every 

city in the US.  So, a desire of Alice and a promise of mine we would take an RV, which we had been doing for almost 40 

years, but travel extensively out west which we had not done.  

  

Our ultimate objective of this trip was to stop at Best Friends Animal Society where I would volunteer as a dog walker and 

more if they wanted as I’ve trained and or rehabilitated dogs for all of my adult life.  Best Friends is a private facility in 

Kanab, Utah that takes in all kinds of animals that have been abused, neglected or abandoned.  My desire was to work in 

“Dog Town” as they call the place where many dogs are held until rehabilitated and prepared for adoption OR when they 

can live out their lives in comfort and great care at the facility.  While there after my first day where they watch all new 

volunteers on hidden cameras spaced throughout the high desert walking tails, I was asked to come back if I wanted and 

work with two different groups of dogs.  One where new dogs which had not been assessed and the other were two of 

the “Vick Dogs” or “Victory Dogs” as the courts and Best Friends called them.  There were two left out of a number of 

about 20 which the courts assigned to Best Friends with substantial fines imposed on Vick for their care and for the 

Society.    The whole experience was one not to be forgotten and taught me a tremendous amount.  We loved our time 

there and I’ve enclosed some pictures of the two-spot campground. 

 

Picture of our campsite at Best Friends Animal Society 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Continued on page 5 
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Continued from page 4 

 

Here are some pictures of the facility and volunteers who can “overnight” a dog from the Society to a local motel or 

cottage or their RV.  Second picture is of dogs in their outside runs and their kennel behind them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer walking one of the residents. 

 

The society had been on our bucket list for years.  But, prior to that we visited a number of wonderful places.  Lake 

Powell, The Grand Canyon, and then after up to Yellowstone and on to Glacier National Park.  We put a little over 8,000 

miles on during this trip as while at Best Friends we also visited, Zion and Bryce National Parks and then the 

aforementioned parks.  But, on our way home we decided to also visit Moab, UT, where we also visited Arches and 

Canyonlands National Park.   While in Moab we had service done on our truck at the local Ford dealer, half the price of 

back home in Pittsburgh and they did a terrific job.  We enjoyed everyplace we visited with Moab right up there as one of 

our favorites.   

 

We have revisited every place again and if things work out will do so at least one more time, but the Covid and age both 

could restrict us to some extent.  

Continued on page 6 
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Continued from page 5 

 

Lake Powell, which is in AZ and UT and has two different time zones as AZ does not observe daylight savings time.  Which 

messed us up on a boat rental as I showed up and hour early. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Campsite at Lake Powell, where the temperature was 107f in the shade.  The two ACs on the Airstream did a good job, 

keeping it at about 85f during the day and about 75f at night as the air temperature did not cool off much at night.  Do 

not go in July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Continued on page 7 
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Continued from page 6 

 

On our way I had to stop at Laramie WY to see the “wagon ruts” from the many wagons which moved west during the 

western expansion.  Yes, the ruts are still there and, in some places, still in the grass.  Alice and I were in awe of the ruts, 

but more so in the people who picked up and headed out to parts unknown.   These people left with all they had and 

their entire families.  Amazing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We only had Abby at the time and the heat and altitude often got to her.  But she was a trooper and loves camping. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Continued on page 8 
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Continued from page 7 

 

One of our favorite places we have ever visited – Spearfish SD and this is by the Spearfish Creek.  On another trip I 

volunteered at the DC Booth National Historic Fish Hatchery where they gave us a free campsite full hook ups and cable 

right on the creek for my Tour Guide volnteer one summer.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’ll end here with this picture of the cemetery at Best Friends Animal Sanctuary where people can bring their pets and for 

a donation have them interned here, the chimes are all over the cemetery and are beautiful. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Best to all – Safe Travels 

Bud and Alice Roberts 
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GONE TO TEXAS—THE GOOD, THE BAD AND THE UGLY 
By Denny & Gayle Gibson 

 

The Good: We left for RGV (Rio Grande Valley) after Thanksgiving and arrived at Pleasant Valley Resort in Mission, Texas 

on December 1, 2020. As you read this article, we have been here for two months. We are officially “Winter Texans”. Yes, 

“Winter Texans” is what the locals call snowbirds. The first few weeks we spent acclimating ourselves to the weather and 

believe me it didn’t take long to get used to the warm climate, swimming in December and January, and making use of 

the hot tub! Most days have been in the mid 70’S to mid 80’s with a constant breeze, however, as of January 12, 2021 we 

are in the middle of a cold spell with the day time high in the 50’s.  (Still better than Pennsylvania!) 

 

Activities at the resort are limited due to Covid with most being held outside while practicing 

social distancing. Every other Friday evening there is a band providing entertainment and dancing. 

Wednesdays it’s burgers and Karaoke with the residents providing the evening’s entertainment. 

Gayle has been taking advantage of some of the crafting classes being offered here. So far she has 

taken cookie decorating, card making, rock painting, and power walking. There are also classes for 

quilting, sewing, darts, Petangue (very popular with the Canadian residents). I have taken up darts 

while Gayle attends her classes. Ron & Brenda (from Penn Wood and 14- year PVR residents) are 

the official dart gurus here and with the help of some of the residents have set up a world class 

dart room. 

 

Gayle and I have been exploring the area. So far, we visited/hiked in the 

Bentsen Rio Grande Valley State Park World Birding Center. This is an 

excellent place to hike/bike and observe many of the local and migratory 

birds. The National Butterfly Center was next on our list where we spent the 

day walking the many trails searching for these beautiful 

delicate creatures. We enjoyed a bike ride at the 12-mile Mission Hike & 

Bike trail with Bob Kuszyk (a fellow Al-Mon-O), who is also spending his 

winter down in the valley. We took a cruise down the Rio Grande River with 

Bob and a group of work campers we met while here. What a relaxing day 

on the water with the US shoreline on one side and the Mexico on the 

other! Of course, we also ate lunch at the Riverside Restaurant. Speaking of 

food I have added another 5 pounds since we’ve been here. We’ve been 

trying the local cuisine in the area and there are oodles of authentic 

Mexican Restaurants here. While visiting one of the local outdoor markets I 

discovered the Elote (eh-loh-teh) Mexican Street corn. Roasted corn on the 

cob smothered in butter, mayonnaise (yep mayo, I thought yuck), spices 

and grated cheese. I opted out of the cheese, but the elote was excellent! 

Totally hooked now. We haven’t had a bad meal yet.  

Continued on page 10 
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Continued from page 9 

 

We have planned a trip with our Airstream to South Padre Island the last week of January. South Padre is only about 80 

miles from us and we’ll be staying at the KOA on the island for four nights.  Looking forward to island living! 

 

The Bad: Can you believe this, in our haste to leave I forgot to pact our cameras? So, we are relying on just our cell 

phones.  Not nearly as good, but at least we’ll be taking some memories home with us. 

 

 The ULGY:  One of the most annoying little things are the tiny burs 

which we found out are grass seed pods. These little stickers (s#$*!) 

are everywhere and like to embed themselves in rugs, carpets, and 

bare feet. “Ouch, damn it!”, has become our battle cry.  But at least I 

don’t have to go out and shovel snow! 

 

 

 

 

 

Adios por ahora! 

Until next time, stay safe and we will see you down the road. 

Denny and Gayle 

OUR FLAGS PAST & PRESENT 
By Vinny Rossitto 

 

I’m happy to report that we are now in possession of a newly constructed AL-MON-O ceremonial flag that embodies our 

new club logo with our updated name!  When our officers and I set out to update the flag last year, I thought the process 

would be a simple administrative undertaking.  We completed the design and approval processes pretty quickly, and 

then began the adventure of finding the best flag maker to fabricate our new custom design flag, carefully considering 

cost, capability & reputation.  After speaking with three top companies, I selected Flag & Banner in Little Rock, AR and 

have been very pleased with both the overall professional experience and the excellent quality of the resulting flag.   

 

Continued on page 11 
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Continued from page 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An important goal was to make sure our new flag would have similar construction quality and beauty as our legacy flag, 

which is a very tall order.  The workmanship of the legacy flag is quite extraordinary and I was absolutely convinced that 

it was professionally made using stitched appliqué techniques (careful layering of fabric pieces) by a top shelf company. 

That was not the case!  In fact, our legacy flag was hand made by a former longtime AL-MON-O member, Daryl Roll, and I 

found that her construction technique could not be commercially replicated.  After a bit of interaction with Flag & 

Banner, we settled on going with digital single reverse printing on a white nylon background.  The resulting flag is quite 

attractive and something we can be proud to display as a symbol of our club, even if it does not have the uniqueness of 

Daryl’s beautiful handiwork.   

 

I’d like to share some of the history I learned about our legacy flag along this journey.  Daryl was truly AL-MON-O’s “Betsy 

Ross”.  In the early 1990’s, she was “persuaded” by Bev Clayton and Frank & Louise Cannistra (long time members...Frank 

was the club’s unofficial photographer and Louise was the chaplain) to make a flag using the AL-MON-O logo that they 

had just recently designed on paper.  Daryl bought fabrics at Joanne’s while wintering in Florida with her late husband 

Robert and she constructed every aspect of the flag based on that design.  The logo is actually pieced and sewn together, 

with logo features and line art stitched for effect.   Her work included a combination of hand stitching and machine 

stitching that she performed right on their Airstream dinette table!  Except for the appliqué layering of the lettering, the 

rest of the flag is only a single layer of fabric.  Even the fabric she selected was perfect for a ceremonial flag...it falls and 

drapes just right!  

 

Continued on page 12 
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Continued from page 11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daryl told me she was amazed & happy to hear that the flag was still in service almost 30 years later!  It has been passed 

down to each president and has obviously been carefully looked after; it remains in near perfect condition.   As we retire 

our legacy flag and begin to display the new one, we will definitely continue to take great care to safeguard Daryl’s 

creation so that we can treasure this important piece of our history.  

 

Daryl Roll & AL-MON-O Flag Shown at the 2017 International Rally at Escanaba 
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REGION 2 NEWS 
 

The Mid-Winter IBT meeting held in Sarasota, FL January 18-22 has concluded, and it was a successful blend of 

in-person and Zoom attendees.  This hybrid model of meeting has proven to be excellent and continues to be improved 

upon by our staff at Headquarters and the team of on-site club member volunteers.  It was reported that 58 rigs were 

camped at the Sarasota Fairgrounds where the meetings, Club Officers and members were hosted by Region 3. Our 

travel plans changed, and I attended and participated in the meetings via Zoom.  I want to thank our R2 1st VP RJ 

Marquette and R2 2nd VP Gary Russo for participating by Zoom as well. 

 

There will be several Constitutional Amendments up for approval at the International Rally Delegates Meeting in July, to 

include continued efforts to simplify the Constitution and move some sections to Bylaws and Policy where they belong.  

There will be one to simplify the Amendment process and one to allow for electronic or mail ballots for electing 

International Officers.  That motion will eliminate the need for Delegate Meetings at the International Rally unless there 

are Constitutional Amendments proposed.  One of the results of our push to increase Member Benefits was the 

approval of a motion to add an additional paid staff person at Headquarters, in the position of Marketing and 

Communications Director.  A permanent charter was granted to the new Indie Streamers Intra-club.  More info can be 

found at https://airstreamclub.org/indie-streamers.  There was one local club name change and several logos and flags 

approved.  Due to the recent membership dues increase and persistent low interest rates, the Lifetime Membership 

fund was re-analyzed and an increase in the one-time fee will take effect August 1st.  If you have thought about 

becoming a Lifetime Member of the Airstream Club, now would be an opportune time to do so and save some money. 

 

One of the highlights of the IBT meeting for me is getting to listen to Justin Humphreys, the VP of Sales at Airstream, Inc. 

give an update on Airstream and the RV industry.  His assessment of the sales environment, in one understated word, 

was BUSY!  With no slow down in sight, dealers are literally sold out of product and have hardly any inventory in stock.  

Airstream is faced with fulfilling thousands of retail sold orders.  Although the expansion of the manufacturing plants in 

2019 and early 2020 was worrisome when the pandemic hit, it turned out be perfect timing.  The expansion, the largest 

in the company’s history, now includes a 700,000 sq. ft. trailer manufacturing facility, a 230,000 sq. ft. motorhome 

facility, and a Base Camp shop whose size was increased by 50%.  There are now almost 1100 employees in Jackson 

Center and the company is looking to hire another 200 to 250 people by July!   Our Airstream Club is reaping the 

benefit, with new memberships being added at record pace.  Please, take advantage of the efforts of our Membership 

Chair, Lea Plant.  Reach out to those new Airstream owners in your area.  Invite them out to a rally, to have some fun 

and learn about their Airstream and what the Airstream Club can offer them. 

 

It was announced that the 2022 Mid-Winter meeting is now scheduled for 01/17-21/2022 in Savannah, GA at the Creek 

Fire RV Resort.  More info will follow later in the year.  The 2021 International Rally to be held this July 17-24 in 

Lebanon, TN is still a “go”, with over 550 rigs registered to date.  There is still time to register and reserve your spot.  

The 2022 International Rally is scheduled for Fryeburg, ME and it was announced the 2023 Rally is now planned for 

Yakima, WA.  I love how our Int’l Rally moves around the country, providing more opportunities to travel and see this 

great land.  Get out the maps and start planning a trip!   

Continued on page 14 
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Continued from page 13 

 

Speaking of planning, your Region Officers are still working on a plan to hold our Region 2 Rally at the York Expo Center 

in York, PA June 10-13.  Concerns regarding the pandemic persist and we are hopeful the release of the vaccines will 

allow more of our members to feel comfortable to come out and attend.  To that end, your local club Presidents joined 

a Region 2 Zoom meeting I conducted on Jan. 14th, to discuss the R2Rally and get some feedback.  To successfully plan 

and hold a safe, enjoyable Rally will take a commitment for participation and cooperation by our local clubs.  The 

expense cannot be borne by only 40 or 50 rigs.  We will need about 75 rigs in attendance for it to be feasible, with a 

reasonable Rally fee to cover expenses.  Your local club President will be polling you shortly and looking for an 

indication of your interest in attending.  This Rally will be designed with an eye on current local health protocols and 

best practices to provide a safe environment, with an emphasis on outdoor activities, meetings, and gatherings.  Instead 

of a rock & roll dance band in the building on Saturday night, think about a 4-piece Bluegrass band under a large, open 

tent in the late afternoon, a delicious, individually boxed Food Truck meal, and an Ice Cream truck!  How about a Corn 

Hole Tournament, with each local club fielding a team?  How about a walk around Flea Market, where you post your 

items outside your own trailer?  Group bicycle rides and small group walks or hikes at outdoor attractions in the area 

are great ways to have fun and stay healthy, regardless of current health concerns.   The health and safety of our 

members is paramount.  As I said at the meeting…this is not something we have to do but it is something we want to 

do.  But we need to know if we plan it, you will come!  Please give your honest assessment to your local club President 

when given the opportunity. Our next R2 Zoom meeting will be held Feb 11th at 7pm.  Invites to local club Presidents 

will go out soon. 

 

As I reminded everyone at the Zoom meeting, Region 2 will need a 2nd VP to step up and join the leadership team, as 

my term as your President ends this Spring.  Please consider volunteering to continue the efforts of these past few years 

to Renew Region 2.  We have made great strides, have able leaders in RJ, Gary, and others on the Executive Committee 

but we need a full slate by Spring.  With so many talented and enthusiastic members, I am confident someone will step 

forward.  Please feel free to call me anytime to discuss what you can do for the Region.  Thank you.  

 

Kathi joins me in sending our best regards to all the members of our 15 local clubs in Region 2. 

 

Rich Short #1512 
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FiestA  
FUN 

May 14, 15, 16 2021 

Sharp’s Campground 

North Ridge Road (off Route 422) 

Check-in 1:00 p.m. 

Host:  Maria Tobin 757-636-1539 

$30/night full hookup 

Sites reserved are #6-15 

 

Prepare for Mexican flare, to include a Saturday Fiesta, a movie night, and evening bonfires.  All meals and gatherings 

will be at the pavilion which will provide a refrigerator, stove and plenty of seating for our convenience. 

 

Friday:  We will enjoy a long-awaited 2021 AL-MON-O kick off to the camping season.  Please bring an appetizer/heavy 

hors d’oeuvres to share and your choice of beverage.  Happy hour around the community fire pit to follow. 

 

SATURday:  Enjoy a Mexican breakfast at the pavilion before heading out on your individual adventures for the 

afternoon (See attached website links for suggestions.).  When you return from your adventures, we will enjoy our 

Saturday Fiesta.of fajitas, sides and Mexican dessert. 

 

SUNday:  A 9:00 continental breakfast will be served to exchange our farewells till next time.  Checkout is 12:00. 

 

 

COUPON ON PAGE 16 

This Photo by Unknown Author is 
This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed 

http://www.pngall.com/mexican-png
http://pngimg.com/download/59612
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Links: 

Jimmy Stewart Museum:  https://jimmy.org/ 

https://www.indianacountyparks.org/parks/blue_spruce_park/default.aspx 

https://www.indianacountyparks.org/covered_bridges/default.aspx 

https://www.noblesteinbrewingcompany.com/ 

https://www.levitybrewing.com/ 

 

 

There is no address to put in a GPS other than the North Ridge Road.  

Once you turn on North Ridge Rd, watch for a tan garage on Sharp Rock Road. You will turn left there and the 

campground is at the top of the hill.  

Sharp’s Campground Fiesta Fun Coupon 

Rally fee will be $15/person – this will include breakfast on Saturday and Sunday, and Mexican Fiesta dinner 

on Saturday.  Please bring drinks and table service to each meal. 

  

Sharp’s is a privately-owned campground.  Your site payment will be payable to Maria Tobin, who will make 

the reservations for the group. Feel free to pay cash in person also. 

Name: ______________________________   No. of people _____ x $15 = _____ 

  

https://jimmy.org/
https://www.indianacountyparks.org/parks/blue_spruce_park/default.aspx
https://www.noblesteinbrewingcompany.com/
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Date/Time Event Location Host(s) Contact Info 

May 14-16 Fiesta Fun Rally Sharp’s Campground 
North Ridge Rd. (Off Rt. 422) 

Maria Tobin 757-636-1539 

June 10-13 Region 2 Rally York Expo Center 
334 Carlisle Ave. 
York, PA 17404 

Rally coupon coming soon 

July 17-24 International 
Rally 

Wilson County Fairgrounds 
945 East Baddour Parkway 
Lebanon, TN 37087 
Register online at airstreamclub.org/
lebanon 

See rally coupon in newsletter 

August 20-
22 

Al-Mon-O 
Blugrass Rally 

Laurel Hill State Park 
1454 Laurel Hill Park Road 
Somerset, PA  15501 
(Make reservations online at 
www.reserveamerica.com. Then contact 
the Jansen’s with site number 

Craig and Julie 
Jansen 

jucrjansen@comcast.net 

September 
9-12 

PA State Rally Centre County Grange Fairgrounds 
169 Homan Lane 
Centre Hall, PA 

Central Penn Airstream Club Hosting.  More details to come. 

December 4 
11:30 AM 

Luncheon Rachel’s Roadhouse 
100 Fairfield Ln. 
Butler, PA 16001 
https://www.springfields.com/rachels-
roadhouse-butler-pa/ 

Vinny & Dale 
Rossitto 

rossitto@comcast.net 

724-568-4801 

Please send completed coupon & 

payment to Vinny/Dale by November 

17th 

WBCCI Al-Mon-O Pennsylvania Airstream Club (131) 
2021 Tentative Schedule 

This schedule is tentative and could be subject to change.  If anyone is 

interested in hosting a luncheon, picnic or rally, please reach out to Julie Jansen. 

https://airstreamclub.org/lebanon
https://airstreamclub.org/lebanon
http://www.reserveamerica.com
https://www.springfields.com/rachels-roadhouse-butler-pa/
https://www.springfields.com/rachels-roadhouse-butler-pa/

